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	Dear Program Review Team,

Thank you again for your participation in our program’s external review process. We have taken your recommendations forward to our program team for consideration and next steps as part of our annual operational planning processes. 

As a bit of a status update:

· We anticipate Recommendation #1 will be implemented in Fall 2023.

· We will bring forward Recommendation #2 to our Program Advisory Committee for their additional feedback and consideration.

· Unfortunately, we will not be able to implement Recommendation #3 at this time, but we have flagged this as possible initiative for consideration our next budgeting cycle.

Thank you for your time and contribution to [Program Name]’s commitment to quality delivery at Selkirk College.
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